Wallaga Lake Heights community newsletter 14, 8 March 2021

Rain, beautiful rain!

The early 2021 rains have given us ideal conditions for planting. As a result hundreds of natives have been planted by
the dedicated group of Heights Care gardeners. We plan to do more before our current grant finishes on 30 June.

The Rain has also encouraged weeds and the Ipomea, Lantana and Elephant Grass we had donged last winter is
receiving further attention. This will never stop of course so any additional help with weeding and planting will be
gratefully welcomed. At the moment we get together behing Libby’s place, 31 Lake View Drive, at 8 am on
Wednesdays.

Coastal Habitats Forum & Field Visit - Bermagui

Attached to this email is a flyer with details of this interesting session:
When: Tuesday 16 March 2021, 4.30pm - 7.30pm
Where: Bermagui Surf Club.
Cost: Free. Refreshments provided.
Bookings essential: Ali Rodway, info@fsccmn.com or 0417 246 896

All are welcome so please contact info@fsccmn.com or 0417 246 896 if you'd like to attend. A number of
the Heights Care Exec have already booked.

Communicating with the neighbourhood

The Heights Care web site is up and running — please have a look at

http://www.wallagalakeheightscare.com/.

The site has all of the newsletters (including this one), information and photos about native vegetation and weeds,
results of the monthly bird survey and links to other useful resources such as Landcare, The Crossing and U3A. We
would also like more up to date material, so please submit any photos, news, comments or ideas to Ann-Maree at
heightscare2020@gmail.com.

Best wishes, Heights Care steering group,

Roz Bannon, roz.bannon@gmail.com, 0427 941 816

Libby Bolton, libbybolton8@gmail.com , 0437 795 682

Peter Campbell, pcsm@iinet.net.au , 0407 498 756

Ivana Gattegno (alternate for Libby), ivanagattegno@gmail.com; 0401 025 026
Alison Kuiter, kananookgirl@hotmail.com , 0439 342 192

Doug Mein, coastclay@gmail.com , 6493 3039

Bill Southwood, bill.southwood@bigpond.com , 0409 817 528
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